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	Meeting Minutes 
Monday, April 20, 2020     6:30pm Your Kitchen, Family or Living Room



Call to Order												
6:32 PM
Attendees												
Steven Boswell, Sarah Farster, Bobbi Welch, John Welch, Elaine Linna, Debra Mozo, Amy Ball, Ruby Owiny, David Owiny, Doug Mulley, Carolyn Serdar, Jessie Ritter, Kym Dallstream, Patty Harrison, Trinity Lebron, Dave Johnson, Masza Piktel, Martha Padilla, Susan Squires
Directors					                         						    
Steve Boswell, Glenn Eikenberry, Sarah Farster
Secretary’s Report				                         						
Review and approve March 9, 2020 meeting minutes
Approved By: Bobbi Welch  Seconded By: Elaine Linna
Treasurer’s Report					                   					
Treasurer’s Report from March
Approved By: Elaine Linna  Seconded By: Kym Dallstream
Old Business												
· Events
· Tue, 3/10: Chick-fil-A Fundraiser – Ruby Owiny will reach out to Chick-fil-A to see how much we ended up making.
· Wed, 3/11: Art Hildebrand Memorial Invite, 6th Grade Band – 6th graders attended this event and did a great job.  Played in front of judges and had a mini clinic afterward.  
New Business/Upcoming Events               								
· Upcoming Events
· Refunds were issued to families who wanted a refund for the Symphonic Band Kalahari trip.
· New fundraising ideas: 
· BINGO Night, Video Game/Board Game Night – this could replace the Bowling Bash as a family event. Carolyn Serdar will chair this event.  Elaine Linna and Jessie Ritter volunteered to help. A date will be tentatively chosen at the Fine Arts scheduling meeting.  
· Roller/Ice Skating
· Wilmot Tubing is a great fundraiser if you go during the week (Patty Harrison will share the fundraising information packet)
· Band students could wrap gifts at the D56 Holiday Shop.  Also have band spirit wear available.  Ruby Owiny will head this event.
· Due to the current COVID-19/Shelter in Place situation we have lost funds from Pizza By the Slice and Music in the Parks.  
· We need to replace our treasurer position for the 2020-2021 year.  Please contact your student’s band director if you are interested.
· Lynn Schroetter will do 8th grade picture frames. Thank you Lynn!
Director Reports      											
Mr. Boswell – The current COVID-19/Shelter in Place situation has been challenging. Have enjoyed meeting individually with students each week.  Working on some sort of awards show/celebration for the 8th grade students.  

Mr. Eikenberry –  Have been sending out videos and updates weekly to stay in touch with students and families.  Have assigned short Smart Music assignments while the students are home to continue skill building. Have about 50+ submissions for the Lean on Me project.  Holding off on Summer lessons sign-up until we have a better idea of the COVID-19 restrictions. 

Ms. Farster – Incredibly thankful that we have the technology to continue meeting with the students virtually.  5th grade band did a virtual concert (68 kids participated) with the PT/RT school song.  

Meeting Adjourn												
[bookmark: _GoBack]7:35pm Meeting Adjourned  by: Bobbi Welch   Seconded By:  Ruby Owiny
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